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The Committee met on several occasions to review and 

revise the estimates of Canadian benefits and to discuss 

the revised estimate and the cost allocation proposals with 

the Corps of Engineers. At the request of the Committee the 

Corps provided revised cost allocation proposals based on 

the revised estimate of Canadian benefits. This report sum-

marizes the work of the Review Committee. 


